
                    
        
 

 

Hi Everyone! 

It has been quite a while since our last newsletter 

and definitely time for us to send out another one. Di 

and I continue to be busy with our work at the Aus-
tralian Institute for Family Counselling and at Harvest 
Bible College. Together with our family commitments 

and work connected to Liberty World Missions we are 

much busier than we thought we would be as semi-

retired people.  

Our trip to Myanmar was wonderful thanks to the 

outstanding preparation of Dr. Kam Khan Thawng 

and his team. While LWM provided for our flights, ac-

commodation in Yangon and some printing, all the 

other costs were met by the local team. 

Our “Counselling 

Skills and Ministry 

Seminar” was very 

successful and we 

look forward to re-

turning again to do 

Part 2 of the course. 

The skills people 

learn in these semi-

nars not only equip 

people for being bet-

ter counsellors and church leaders; but also provide 

excellent skills for life in general. 

Future Trips Overseas  

With so many places to go and limited time and re-

sources available we need to be very careful about 

deciding where we should be going next time. We 

have Sri Lanka in mind for our next trip but haven't 

as yet confirmed 

anything.  

 

Africa Business Community 

New small businesses continue to be estab-

lished in Africa, with Zimbabwe being the ma-

jor recipient of loans from ABC. 

I have asked the Director of ABC in Zimbabwe 

to send us a full report on the success of all 

those businesses that have been established in 

that nation. When I receive it I will certainly 

send out the findings of that report. 

Liberty World Missions—Website 

Please take time to have a look at our website—

www.libertyworldmissions.org.au 

Thanks to Rosie Caruana our LWM website is 

now up-to-date and provides simple and clear 

information about the various activities of Lib-
erty World Missions. 
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LIBERTY WORLD MISSIONS 
 

Address 

24A Bridgewater Crescent  

Karrinyup, 6018, WA 

Mobile: 0411454114 

 

EMAIL 

rkerridge@optusnet.com.au 

MINISTRY SUPPORT  
 

Support for the ministry will help us to give and to 

go where the needs are the greatest.  

 

No funds are used for LWM salaries and every ef-

fort is made to keep administrative costs to a mini-

mum.  

 

We realize that people’s circumstances change, as 

do their priorities.  Please never feel obligated to 

give to Liberty World Missions.  
 

Our Account Details: 

Liberty World Missions  
NAB    BSB 083–218 A/C 50748 4745 

 

Thank you! 
 

We want to thank those of you who support Liberty World Mis-
sions and ABC. As a result of your support we are able to continue 
to give and go to those who are in need and to continue with the 
projects we have in Africa and Asia.  
 
We do our best to encourage the people in the nations we visit to 
cover the costs of the conferences and their own local transport. 
However, sometimes they are not able to do so; and also there are 
times when we come across people with desperate needs that re-
quire immediate aid.  
 
While in Yangon in Myanmar this time we met up with a couple 
who personally care for around 20 orphans. It was so good to be 
able to say that we could give some support for the children’s 
health and schooling. 
  

God bless you, 
 

Richard and Dianne 

 

     

 

 

Prayer Support  
 
We would greatly value your prayer support 

at any time. However, if you would like to 

regularly support us in prayer, please let us 

know so we can inform you of any specific 

prayer requests we may have. 
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Richard, Dianne and Dr. Kam Khan Thawng. 


